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April 24, 2019


BY COURIER & RESS


Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor, P.O. Box 2319
TORONTO, ON   M4P 1E4
	
Re:	Board File No. EB-2019-0049 - 2020 Cost of Service Application 
Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. - Licence No. ED-2002-0573
	

Dear Ms. Walli:

In response to the Board's letter of November 27, 2018, KWHI submitted an email as per Filing Requirement 2.1.7 on April 19, 2019 indicating its intention to file a 2020 Cost of Service Application for rates effective January 1, 2020.  This Application is due by April 26, 2019.

KWHI has become aware that, despite its best efforts, it will be unable to file its 2020 Cost of Service Application by April 26, 2019.   

KWHI respectfully requests an extension and intends to file by April 30, 2019.  

Questions or concerns in this matter should be addressed to the undersigned.


     	
Respectfully submitted,
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Margaret Nanninga, MBA, CPA, CGA	
Vice President Finance & CFO
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